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Sept. 18, 1984 

Dear Harold, 

I cannot find the answer to this clhestion in HSCA or any of 
my books. When a duplicate Alabama driver's license was ordered 
in the name Eric S. Galt, the duplicate was, according to a 
Toronto newspaper, ch4titO mailed to a roominghouse in Birmingham 
(on March 1, 1968), at 2606 South Highland St. 

Was this Ray's Birmingham address at any time or is it not 
a Ray address at all? 

Thanks. 

Best regards, 


